
Dear Year 3 and 4 Parent/ Carer, 

 

 We are now in a position to send these home. Your child will come home with their iPad and 

charging cable today, Monday 22nd January. Thank you for bearing with us during the set up phase.  

  

If your child doesn’t come home with their iPad this is because ‘parent/carer’ haven’t confirmed 
consent. If this is the case your childs class teacher should have already been in contact. If you now 

wish to grant permission, please put it in writing and email recpetion@tma.bucks.sch.uk  

Pupils have also been remined about our iPad rules below. 

  

We look forward to taking the journey with iPads all together. 

  

As always should you have any questions please contact your child’s class teacher. 
  

Many thanks 

Mr Tom Ruffett 

 

  

 
 
 


